
Dear Customer,

As many of you are aware we are currently experiencing Azzalure stock disruptions 
across Ireland. This is due to unforeseen circumstances surrounding a breakdown 
in the supply of the product.

Please know that the medfx team are working tirelessly to prevent as little 
disruption to our customer base as possible and we are keen to navigate this 
hurdle as best as we can, with our customers always at the forefront of our minds.

We are hopeful that we will confidently work through this stock challenge and are 
committed to swiftly resuming business as usual, however we ask for you to please 
bear with us during this period.

Our sincerest apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Sincerely,  medfx Ireland.

For any queiries please don’t hesitiate to call us:
+44 (0) 28 94 452 668

Your first choice in service, 
supply and support in Ireland.
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sales@bfmulholland.com
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